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*Volunteers needed for my research study on: “An exploration of 
dyslexia from a positive perspective: What factors have led to 
success in the lived experiences of adults with dyslexia?” 
 

*Are you 18+ and have dyslexia? If yes, I would be honored to hear 
from you. I am looking for 15 volunteers and I will be recruiting on a 
first come first served basis. 

 

What is the study about? 

This research study aims to explore dyslexia from a positive perspective 
and examine the factors that have led to successes in the lived 
experiences of adults with Dyslexia. 
What does it involve? 

The interview will take approximately 30 to 45 minutes. These will be 
conducted via Teams or by telephone. In the interview, you will be asked 
about your positive and negative experiences with dyslexia including how 
it may have caused difficulties in your life and how you overcame those 
difficulties. 

Participation is voluntary and it is up to you to decide whether you will 
take part. You will first be sent participant information sheet via email so 
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that you are informed about the research and then you will be asked to 
consent to take part.  

Please also note that this research is in fulfilment of my Master of 
Science (MSc) in Psychological Sciences (Conversion) course 
thesis as part of my studies. 

This research has obtained ethical approval from the college of 
Health, Medicine and Life Sciences Research Ethics Committee at 
Brunel University London to run between 3rd of August 2023 to 20th 
of September 2023. 

If you wish to participate, please email me, Miss Carolina Nyakila  

(1906098@brunel.ac.uk). 


